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Please do not raise the number of signatures  required.  We the people still should 

have a path toward making this a government FOR for the people BY the people.  

Not just a government running as it chooses.  Already there is too much overreach 

and voices are not getting heard on so many issues.  Bills will voted down, but then 

the government entities push it through regardless of that vote.  Freedoms and rights 

are being methodically taken away.  Agendas that do not match the Federal level, or 

even the constituents of our own state are being pushed through by a select few.  

This needs to change - the signature requirement does not. 


